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Your reference: PA 07-0066 MOD 2
Qur reference: DOC14/97638-01; EF14/1134
Contact: Steve Lewer, 4908 6814

Mr Pascal van de Walle

Senior Planning Officer, Major Projects Assessment
Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr van de Walle

RE: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR SECTION 75W MINOR MODIFICATION TO PARK FUELS
PROJECT APPROVAL - MARINE FUEL STORAGE / DISTRIBUTION AND BIODIESEL PRODUCTION
FACILITY, KOORAGANG ISLAND

| refer to your email dated 6 June 2014 requesting comments on the accompanying Section 75W Minor
Modification to ‘Park Fuels Marine Fuel Storage / Distribution and Biodiesel Production Facility’ Project
Approval (PA 07-0066 MOD 2) Environmental Assessment (EA), including attachments, dated 21 May
2014.

The Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) has reviewed the EA and have no concerns or objections
regarding this proposal with respect to impacts on biodiversity values (including threatened species
matters), Aboriginal cultural heritage and coastal flooding. This is due to the highly disturbed nature of the
development site and that the modification relates to the changes of tank design, which will not impact on
matters of interest to OEH.

If you require any further information regarding this matter please contact Steve Lewer, Regional
Biodiversity Conservation Officer, on 4908 6837.

Yours sincerely

{&ML 17 JUN 201

RICHARD BATH
Senior Team Leader Planning, Hunter Central Coast Region
Regional Operations
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